The Tabor City Council met in special session on Wednesday, January 17, 2018 in Council Chambers, 626
Main St. Tabor, IA 51653. Mayor Switzer called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. with the following
council persons present: Jennifer Williams, Gean Clapper, Arlene Barthoclomew, and Randy Wirth. Ross
Silcock-absent. City Employees present: Mary King-Bateman, City Clerk; Superintendent Ted Hill, Wes
Hill, Assistant City Superintendent, Dawn Miller, Library Director No visitors present.

Budget considerations were discussed for FY 18/19.
Raises for city employees were approved for FY 18/19 on a motion by Bartholomew, seconded by Wirth.
Motion to continue Budget workshop by Williams, second Clapper. Date set for January 29, 2018.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 PM.

James Switzer, Mayor

Mary King-Bateman, City Clerk



